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Taking a photograph or video at a school event 

 

We know that many of you like to take photographs and videos at some of the events that 

you are invited to at school, such as sports days and assemblies. These are great ways of 

saving memories of your child’s school days. 

In order to allow you to continue to take photographs and videos on these occasions we 

would like you to sign the agreement below. 

In signing you are agreeing that: 

1. Any video or photograph that you or a representative of your family or a family 

friend takes during a school event will be primarily of your own child and will be 

shared with your family and friends only. 

2. Should any other pupil feature in the photograph or video you will not share it on 

social media without the permission of the other child/children’s parents. 

3. Once you, a member of your family, or a friend, has taken the photograph or video, 

you/they are responsible for that photograph/video. 

 

I am in agreement with the above statements: 

  

Signed Parent/Carer: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

 
Date: ………………………………………………………….. 
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